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Welcome to a new year ahead for WRW! 
I’m honored to be elected as your president and even more excited

about the fabulous, hardworking women on the executive board and all
our committees! Together we will do great things! Because this is an

election year, our focus will be on candidates, election integrity, issues
affecting the WCSB, and continue to bring dynamic speakers to our

monthly meetings. We will need “all hands-on deck” to reestablish the
Republican conservative voice in Washoe County and in Nevada. Our
goal is to “Make Nevada Red Again” through our club activities as well

as working hand-in-hand with our sister clubs. 
I look forward to seeing you at our January 19 th meeting when our
board is installed. Stay tuned for state-wide news from the NvFRW

President, Caroline Smith too. We want to hear from you! There will be
a very short questionnaire for each attendee so we can learn what you
want to see and hear this year. What a great year this is going to be for

WRW and I’m glad you’ll be joining us! 
Happy New Year,  Glenda
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important voice at the political table

WRW MONTHLY LUNCHEON
Please join us to welcome our new President!
Installation of Officers
Wednesday, January 19th, 2022
Rattlesnake Club  ~ 606 Plumb Lane
Social hour at 11:00 am. Lunch at 11:40 am.  
Program starts at 12:00 Noon.
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Quilts of Valor Presentation to our 
Veterans and WRW members

Jon and Diane Todd
Mel Younker

Veteran Lee Gilmore receiving his quilt
from 2021 President, Barb Hawn and

Comstock Lode Quilters

Bill Lynch w/ his wife Linda, 
presented by Vet Mike

https://redmovenevada.com/ for more information



Please consider
helping at the
polls this year!

Sign up
information

here! 

Train to be a
leader in our
community! 

Check out this
event! 



WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

Elite Laser Therapy of Northern Nevada
Frey Ranch Distillery

Fig Tree Catering
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
Rattlesnake Club

Skipolini's
TJ Duncan Golf Management

Williamson Wines
Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 

vsaad@chaseinternational.com
Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian

christine@liveitnutrition.com

Renew your WRWMembership bycompleting the formand bringing it to theJanuary 19, 2022luncheon or mail it to the
address on the applicationbelow.

An
nu

al
 R

en
ew

al
s-

 
Jo

in
 in

 th
e 

20
22

 F
U

N
!



New Members
Deb Abate
 Pam Cutis

Kayla Dequin
Audrey Engberg
Evelyne Emery

Marie Ernst
Karen Fillmore
Laura Fincher,
Cheryl Hosking
Janet Longueira
Debra Larson
Euginia Lloyd

Tomoko Rogers
Christine Kreins Steigerwald

Cindy Sullivan
Jill Vanderziel
Terry Vacca
Pat Wallis




January
Carol Del Carlo 

Nikki Young 
Sandy Masters 

Anita Trone 
Christine Steigerwald 

Janet Freixas 
Pam Curtis 
Linda Zirelli 
Kim Thomas 
Diane Todd 
Jim Feeney 

 

Happy Birthday “““WREATHSWREATHSWREATHS ACROSS  ACROSS  ACROSS AMERICAAMERICAAMERICA”””
As part of Armed Services, WRWAs part of Armed Services, WRWAs part of Armed Services, WRW

joined the Nevada Veterans Coalitionjoined the Nevada Veterans Coalitionjoined the Nevada Veterans Coalition
and Northern Nevada Veteranand Northern Nevada Veteranand Northern Nevada Veteran

Memorial Cemetery to purchaseMemorial Cemetery to purchaseMemorial Cemetery to purchase
wreaths for veteran gravesites duringwreaths for veteran gravesites duringwreaths for veteran gravesites during

the holiday season. Wreaths werethe holiday season. Wreaths werethe holiday season. Wreaths were
placed at the Fernley Veteran’splaced at the Fernley Veteran’splaced at the Fernley Veteran’s

Cemetery on Dec. 18th. For 30 years,Cemetery on Dec. 18th. For 30 years,Cemetery on Dec. 18th. For 30 years,
since 1992, well over 700,00 wreathssince 1992, well over 700,00 wreathssince 1992, well over 700,00 wreaths

have been placed by volunteershave been placed by volunteershave been placed by volunteers
across the nation. Thanks to Melissaacross the nation. Thanks to Melissaacross the nation. Thanks to Melissa
Vagujhelyi’s hard work, we made ourVagujhelyi’s hard work, we made ourVagujhelyi’s hard work, we made our

largest donation yet, almost $500!largest donation yet, almost $500!largest donation yet, almost $500!
With our members’ responses, fromWith our members’ responses, fromWith our members’ responses, from
the January meeting questionnaire,the January meeting questionnaire,the January meeting questionnaire,
we will be selecting Armed Serviceswe will be selecting Armed Serviceswe will be selecting Armed Services
projects for 2022! Thanks Melissa V!projects for 2022! Thanks Melissa V!projects for 2022! Thanks Melissa V!






A Favorite WRW Social
Join us on Saturday, January 29th for an evening of
wine tasting with world-renown Williamson Winery

from Healdsburg, Ca. Hearty appetizers 
accompany this Gala Event!

$75 per person. 6-9 pm. Reservations required. 
RSVP no later than Jan 22nd .

Contact: Glenda Gilmore 
707-249-3076

ggilmore44@gmail.com
           Join us for a great time, gorgeous wines,

 and delicious appetizers!

SAVE THE DATE



Applications available online at our new and
improved website coming in Feb! 


